
TOWN OF WATERVILLE VALLEY 
CONSERVATION COMMISSION MINUTES – FINAL 

May 22, 2023 GREENBELT PARCEL SITE VISIT 
 

1. The site visit convened at 1pm. 
 

2. Attendees: Irit Levy, chair; Jennie Lucas, vice chair; Charles and Rebecca Hastings, 
members; Paul Ricotta, alternate; Rich Rita, Selectboard Chair. 
 

3. Attendees walked the edge of the parcel along the cross-country ski trail. It was 
determined that the boundary should be surveyed to remove ambiguity. Jennie 
motioned to approve moving forward with the survey and its related expense; Becca 
seconded; 3 in favor; 1 abstention. 
 

4. The site visit concluded at 1:30pm. 
 

 
“We are located on N’dakinna, which is the traditional ancestral homeland of the Abenaki, 
Pennacook, and Wabanaki Peoples, past and present. We acknowledge and honor with 
gratitude the land and waterways and the alnobak (people) who have stewarded N’dakinna 
throughout the generations.” 
 


